
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Children, 

        How are you? We hope that you 

are well and that you managed to 

have a good half term break. 

    On the news Boris Johnson, our Prime Minister,   

announced that schools can reopen from March 

8th.  

That means from next week, you can all return   

to school! 

We hope that this is good news for you and 

you are looking forward to returning. The last 

few weeks have been pretty strange for all of 

us. 

We are all very much looking forward to seeing 

you soon. There will be lots of support for you in 

school and you will be well looked after. 

Take care and see you soon, 

 

              Mrs Graham           Mrs Sutherland 


